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Monday 5th December 2022 
Snowball Charity Dinner 
 
Thank you 
 

Dear Sally, 
 
Helping to brighten children’s lives is at the heart of what we do at Leeds Children’s Charity at Lineham Farm, and 
we’d like to thank you for your wonderful collection of fantastic gifts to support our Christmas gift appeal this year! 
It is heart-warming to know that so many children who are most in need will have something special to open on 
Christmas Day, thanks to YOU. 
 
All gifts donated will be distributed across our partners (social services/schools and other community groups) to 
ensure as many children as possible and families in need this Christmas can receive some gifts and a little bit of extra 
help this year. Our partnered schools are those who serve the communities in Leeds that are in the highest indices of 
multiple deprivation. As well as working alongside schools we work with fabulous community and other charitable 
groups who work in the heart of some of the most deprived areas in Leeds, who deal with families on a day-to-day 
basis. Lastly, we will help distribute many gifts across the social services network to those families who are perhaps 
under child protection, foster, disadvantaged and underrepresented communities and caring services. 
 
As well as running our gift appeal, we are so pleased to be able to support many children and their families at the 
centre this festive period for some special experiences and Christmas joy. Activities will include a Santa’s Grotto, 
games, crafts, entertainment, Christmas dinner plus lots of FUN and magical memories to be made.  
 
From all of us here at Leeds Children’s Charity at Lineham Farm, thank you for being a part of our community. It 
really does mean the world to us and the children and families who we help.  
 

With our very best wishes,  
 

 
 
Jenny Jones  
Fundraising Manager 
jenny@leedschildrenscharity.org.uk  
07845 593898 
 
 
“The gifts donated will make such a difference to our families and some will now not have to choose between 

heating their home and getting their child a gift for Christmas.” Family Outreach Worker, Hunslet Children’s Centre.   

 

“The relief and thanks on parents faces, when we tell them we have gifts for them to give their children, is always 

incredibly emotional.” Social Worker, East 
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